
            BROADWAY SIDEWALKS 
                                              AND 

BROADWAY MAINTENANCE 
 PROJECTS 

 CIP # 41606 and #42003 
   

Thank you! 

    CONSTRUCTION UPDATE #5 
       April 26, 2024 

Hi Everyone! 

Construction has begun and these updates will be distributed regularly to keep the community up to date on the 
status of the projects. Thanks in advance for everyone’s understanding and patience during construction. 

 

Current Period 

• Construction continues at the retaining wall area located across the street from Save Mart to install 
underground utilities and reconstruct the retaining wall (please see photos on Page 2) – A pedestrian 
detour will be in place for this sidewalk closure 

• Contractor will have a second crew start on water line utility work at the intersection of Wiltse and 
Broadway 

• PG&E will begin utility and sidewalk work operations at the intersection of Mosquito Road and Broadway 
with and estimated complete date of mid-May 

• Traffic control measures will be in place to direct vehicles and pedestrians through the work areas, but 
there may be some minor delays.  

• Businesses near the project site and their access will remain open during all stages of construction. 
 

Following Period 

• Contractor will start installing the new 10-inch water main, which starts at the Blairs Lane and Broadway 
intersection and runs approximately 800 feet east on Broadway 

• To help alleviate traffic congestion near the Broadway and Mosquito Road intersection, the Contractor is 
planning night work operations in this area, at the end of May 2024 to install a new 8-inch water main on 
Mosquito Road and a new 18-inch sewer on Broadway  

 Important Information  

There may be traffic delays at the HWY 50 eastbound off-ramp at Broadway due to the daytime work operations 
at the intersection of Mosquito Road and Broadway.  

Contacts 

Dion Carr, Resident Engineer, Dewberry, (916) 276-4721, dcarr@dewberry.com  
Melissa McConnell, Interim City Engineer, City of Placerville, (530) 642-5250, mmcconnell@cityofplacerville.org  

 

Please feel free to contact us directly with any questions or concerns. 
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The new retaining walls along these property frontages will enable the new sidewalk to be at street level for an 
ADA-compliant path of pedestrian travel.  The old sidewalk was raised and had staircases on each end. 

 


